
Regular Park Board Meeting  

Monday, November 6, 2017 

GENERAL MANAGER’S 

REPORT 
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Park Development: Playgrounds 

 Clark Park Playground has been 

retendered. 

 

 Douglas Park Playground: 

• Discussions are ongoing with 

the supplier and the Douglas 

Park Community Center 

Association to ensure their 

satisfaction with the project 

design. 
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Park Development: Kitsilano Beach Seaside Greenway 

 The Kits Point Residents 

Association (KPRA) and 

HUB: Your Cycling 

Coalition continue to 

express a keen interest to 

see the Park Board 

provide pathway 

improvements for cyclists 

and pedestrians at 

Kitsilano Beach Park 

 This project has potential 

to be considered in the 

next capital plan 2019-22. 
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Park Development: Quilchena Skateboard Park and Vanier Bike Park 

Upgrades 

Quilchena Skateboard Park  

 renewal is underway (work includes safety upgrades and 

new central island feature) 

Vanier Bike Park 

 New pump track will be a small dirt track designed with 

tight and banked corners and small bumps forming a 

continuous loop with various route options 

 Proposed pump track will wind through a small portion of 

the existing forest, providing recreation in an urban-forest 

setting 

 Invasive species removal will be included in the works 
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Council Business  

Council Topics: 

 Report Back on Seniors Centre in South Vancouver/Sunset Area 

 

Standing Committee on Policy and Strategic Priorities: 

 Vancouver Food Strategy & Action Plan  

 Rain City Strategy: A Green Infrastructure and Urban Rainwater Management 

Initiative 

 Water Conservation Program Update 
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Board Briefing Memos 

Date: Issued By: Topic 

Oct 24 Dave Hutch – Manager, Planning and Research 

Park Board’s Involvement in Heather Street 

Lands – Consultation Update: 

Open House #2 

Oct 26 Dave Hutch – Manager, Planning and Research 
Arbutus Greenway: “Design Jam” Public 

Engagement Event 

Oct 27 Tiina Mack – Manager, Park Development 
Kitsilano Seaside Greenway – Emails from 

HUB members 

Oct 30 Donnie Rosa – Director, Recreation 
Recreation Fees for Pre-Schoolers and 

Families 

Nov 2 Shauna Wilton – Deputy General Manager Foundation Update 

Nov 2 Shauna Wilton – Deputy General Manager Security Manager Update 

Nov 3 Malcolm Bromley – General Manager 
Marpole Community Centre Location and 

Needs Assessment Study 

Nov 3 Shauna Wilton – Deputy General Manager 
Water Taxi/Ferry Service at Harbour Green 

Dock (Coal Harbour Marina) 




